From: Karen Seymour-Smith
Sent: 14 December 2019 03:50
To: Planning

Subject: Tree felling

Reference number 2019/6146/T

Re the felling of willow tree number 37 Roderick road London N.W.3 2NP

Weobject to the proposed felling of this beautiful tree. It houses many birds squrrils etc. It
would ruin the landscape if it waz nolonger there. Plus the fact it is a living thhing and to
destroy it would be a shame.

Yours sincerely

K.J. Seinour Smith K.A. Seymour Smith and N.J. Seymour Smit_



